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 Ϥ ²ƘŀǘΩǎ IŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎΚ Ϥ 

* We have a new Program Aide on staff: Mitch Nelson, who has graphics & technical ex-

pertise, has already showed his creativity on our Facebook page & created new signs for 

our doors. Welcome, Mitch, we are so glad to have you as part of our team. 

* We just wrapped up two successful fundraisers in November that raised additional mon-
ies for our Sponsorship Program. We want to thank both Prairie Bay ($1550) & Pizza 

Ranch ($750) for their support through their community fundraising events. This helps 

those who want to spend more time at Breath of Life, but need financial help. 

* In October, 11 of our staff attended the Leading Age Conference in Bloomington, 

thanks to the Workforce Solutions Grant we received. Caring for those with mental 

illness issues was one of the top session topics. And, thanks to the Leading Age 

grant, we were able to cover all the conference costs for those who attended. 

* As you see on the back page, we are highlighting one of our volunteers, Mike. He is 
just one of our MANY amazing volunteers that have shared their time & talents 

this year to make Breath of Life a very special place for our participants to spend 

their time. We thank each and every one of themé Mike, Ken, Jim, Bob L, Judy, 

Kathryn, Deb, Larry, Todd, Karen & Sunshine, Jeanette & Max, Nancy & Caleb, 

Marlene, Steve, Cherry, Harold, Alissa, Lake & Lilé and we look forward to their 

help again in the coming year. 

Ϥ hǳǊ tǊŀȅŜǊ [ƛǎǘ Ϥ 

6ÐÈØÔ ëÚä ÍÚß ÚØÏÚÑØÏ ÛßÈëÌß áäÛÛÚßã Èá èÌ   
¶  'ÑæÌ âÐÈØÔá ÍÚß È áÈÍÌ ÈØË ÐÌÈÕâÐë ëÌÈß ÑØ  
ƴ ÛßÈëÌßá ÍÚß âÐÌ áÈÖÌ ÑØ  
¶ 1ßÈë ÍÚß ÖÚßÌ ÚÛÛÚßãåØÑâÑÌá âÚ ÖÈÔÌ "ßÌÈâÐ ÚÍ 
-ÑÍÌ È æÈÕäÈÉÕÌ ßÌáÚäßÊÌ ÑØ âÐÌ ÊÚÖÖäØÑâì 
¶ 'ÑæÌ ÏàÈâÑâåËÌ ƴ ÛßÈÑáÌ ÍÚß âÐÌ ÏÌØÌßÚäá ÐÌÈßãá 
èÐÚ ßÌáÛÚØË ÈØØäÈÕÕë âÚ Úäß ƈØÈØÊÑÈÕ ØÌÌËá 
¶ -ÑƢ äÛ ÛßÈëÌßá ÍÚß 'ÚË âÚ ÕÌÈË äá âÚ ÑËÌØâÑÍì 
âÐÚáÌ èÐÚ ØÌÌË Úäß ÊÈßÌ ƴ áäÛÛÚßã 

9ÑáÐÑØÏ ÌÈÊÐ ÚÍ ëÚä È ÉÕÌááÌË #ÐßÑáâ×Èá 
ÈØË ÈØ ÈÉäØËÈØâ /Ìè ;ÌÈß 

Ϥ CǊƻƳ hǳǊ CƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ /ƻǊƴŜǊ Ϥ 
We were blessed in 2017é 

We were blessed with more timely ac-

counts receivables this year in addition to 

great response to our requests for grants 

and to our fundraisers. But the individual 

contributors & local service organizations 

who stepped up as we needed funds to meet 

our participantsô needs were the greatest 

blessings of all. We were able to make up 

the deficit on the transportation expenses 

for our Veterans. We provided extra time 

each day for several participants so their 

caregivers did not have to leave work early 

to pick them up or be home when we 

dropped them off. 

We were also blessed by an amazingly 

flexible staff who adjusted their hours 

weekly to meet the coverage needs, cutting 

their hours back when there was a lull in 

the business and working more hours when 

we had full days. We so appreciate each 

one of our staff members. And, a special 

thank you again to our Program Director, 

Maxine, who planned, adjusted & juggled 

schedules to benefit both the participants 

and the staff needs.  

Even though our income was lower this 

year, our expenses were also lower. We 

lowered our insurance expenses in several 

areas, including workersô compensation & 

vehicle coverage. For a third year in a row, 

we did not have to borrow from our Line of 

Credit to meet any of our financial needs. 

We maintained a healthy cash flow through 

each month of the year. 

ϤbƻǘŜǎ CǊƻƳ hǳǊ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ Ϥ 

 Ϥ tŀǳƭ ²ŜƭŎƘ Ϥ 

I am thankful for the prayers and emotional support we receive 
from everyone who believes in our mission to serve God through our care 
of dependent adults.  

I am also thankful for all of the participants who blessed us by attending our 
Adult Day Program in 2017. I loved spending time with each and every one 
of you and getting to know your families and caregivers. 

I am thankful for our terrific employees and volunteers who give their heart 
and soul to our participants and their loved ones day in and day out. Breath 
of Life is blessed to have tender, kind and hard working staff and volun-
teers. 

Many thanks to Leading Age Minnesota, the Otto Bremer Foundation, the 
United Way of Crow Wing and Southern Cass Counties, the Crow Wing 
Power Community Trust, the Garrison, MN VFW, the Brainerd, MN Amer-
ican Legion and Brainerd, MN VFW, the Bethany Good Samaritan Auxilia-
ry and many, many more organizations who support our program. I am 
grateful to all the individuals who donated their time and/or made financial 
donations to Breath of Life Adult Day Service. 

God has blessed us throughout the year and my 
staff and I look forward again to serving our 
community and its members in 2018. 

Blessings, Paul 
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